
PAL Soccer League 
Uniforms Pickup Procedures 

 
1. Using the team uniforms roster provided by AAU, 
inventory the order. 
 
2. If the order matches the uniforms roster, sign 
AAU’s copy of the uniforms roster.  Your signature 
confirms the accuracy of the order. 
 
3. If there is a discrepancy, AAU will try to correct it.  
If AAU is unable to resolve the discrepancy, both 
copies of the uniforms roster will be so annotated 
and you will be advised how it will be corrected. 
 
4. Distribute the uniforms to the players based on 
the sizes listed on the roster.  A parent who thinks 
the size on the roster is incorrect, should call or text 
Howard Hill at 850-855-6120 to confirm and find out 
how to proceed. 
 
5. Mistakes made by AAU or PAL will be corrected 
at no cost; parents will be responsible for paying to 
remedy any mistakes made by them. 


